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Wednesday 12 July 2023
Year 7 Reflection Day
Dear Parents and Carers,

The Year 7 Reflection Day, Walking in Community, will be held on Friday 21 July 2023 at Little
Flower Parish Hall Kedron. Through the facilitation of Mr Michael Fitzpatrick, students will
continue to build their relationships with one another and learn more about the Mount Alvernia
College story and our Franciscan inspiration.

This reflection day is a compulsory component of the curriculum. As such, all students are
expected to attend.

On the day, students will be required on assemble in the San Damiano Centre by 8.30am for
roll call. Under the supervision of their Religious Education teachers, they will walk to the Little
Flower Parish Hall, Turner Road, Kedron. All students will return to the College by 3.00pm.

Students will need to wear their Mount Alvernia College sports uniform with sports shoes and
the sports hat. Students will also be required to bring a pen or pencil, morning tea, lunch and
water bottle in their Mount Alvernia College excursion bag.

As per usual College expectations, mobile phones are to be stored in students’ lockers until the
end of the school day. In case of an emergency, please contact the College on 3357 6000 and
contact will be made with your child via the supervising staff.

Please approve your child’s attendance at this event through the Permissions and Reports tile on
MyMtA. Details instructions can be found here or read below:

Click on Permissions and Reports via MyMtA

Check your child’s medical details are up to date via the ‘View/Edit’ button under your child’s name
Click on ‘MORE’ next to your child’s name.

Under the Events block, you will find the Reflection Day listed. [If it is not listed, please ensure that
the date range includes 21 July 2023]

e Click on the download arrow to show the event details and approve the event.

Please complete this process by this Monday 17 July 2023.

Thank you for your support and cooperation. We look forward to spending the day with our
Year 7 students.

Kind regards
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Mr Richard Rogusz MsSamantha Jensen
Deputy Principal - Identity Principal

Mount Alvernia College
. 82 Cremorne Road . mta@mta.qld.edu.au . 07 3357 6000
Kedron QId 4031


https://mymta.mta.qld.edu.au/
https://mymta.mta.qld.edu.au/
https://www.mta.qld.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/Providing-Permissions-for-College-Events-2023-v1.pdf

